
 

 

 

 

PS458/24-25/SLI/KLA 
 
Monday 19 May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Everyone who works with young people has a shared responsibility to make sure that they 
are safe. 
 
Each year the government updates their guidance for professionals working with young 
people, this ensures that the guidance accurately reflects the changing landscape of young 
people's lives. 
 
Guide to safeguarding young people 
Guide to safeguarding young people - video version 
 
These links take you to the newest versions of the guidance for young people and their 
families. If you have any questions about the guidance, or how we can work together to keep 
children and young people safe, please contact any member of the school staff. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
The Angmering School 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/681b42043f1c73824ee3e4f0/Children_and_young_person_guide_to_working_together_to_safeguard_children.pdf
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkE-PmzAQxT8NXKpF4z8D5OBD222qPfQU9YxsPIATsFnbJMq3r9IkUlWttMf5vTdvRk-va-f1Quqkj9q4l5RDpCEGn9PLGoPd-uyCL62yEncGSlKskU0tBCAvadFu7izN7kzx2jmrBGt2DFsQrXyozirOECUiCniwhVLSI3X5upK6IxODtr1O-WGJlMIWe_pwP9H7Rv4uPtFm_qb9uE3f_gv7SJkUNzWBsQgEBmpqjUbJwErbGjEMIEunOHAEZDtA0QioLEjNYBgsR45NTYWE09EsVdIDjZuO1vnR-dRPIcyp6kO1ncpZTTmvqRBfC74v-P5yuVTXsOXNUNWH5UZ07qdC7M-FeP0pfT68__p--P1WPltK5C3FzoZFO68-PRjV0dPZzfPtvTyR9uNC0fnxbnu6qHerI5_vBe84a2rgvEwuPzqXDTJokZdZHVymL2-vBRf_4LPifwIAAP__QlTA4Q

